
HAZARD MITIGATION       NOVEMBER 15, 2017 

MEMORIAL BUILDING      1:00 P.M. 

 

Present:  Selectboard members;  Tamara Butcher, Leigh Callaway, and Dick Hendl.    Emergency 

Management Director;  Keith Cutting, Administrative Assistant; Janet Roberts and Upper Valley Lake 

Sunapee Region Planning Commission Assistant Planner, Meghan Butts. 

The meeting began with Meghan explaining a grant has been received for the required update to the 

2013 Hazard Mitigation Plan.  Springfield’s match will be from in-kind time spent by town personnel, 

citizens and businesses. 

Meghan’s plan is to communicate with members to update information and to hold two or three public 

meetings, completing the process by May 8th. 

Meghan submitted the work plan (attached), and pages 1 through 38 of the Plan were reviewed and 

updates recommended. 

The next Hazard Mitigation meeting will be Thursday, December 14th at 7:00 p.m. at the town office.  

Anyone wishing to participate is welcome to attend. 

The meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Janet Roberts, 
Administrative Assistant 



 


